Pre-Kindergarten

If your child was born in 2016 they are eligible to attend our
Pre-Kindergarten program. Sessions are held on
Friday mornings, from 9-05 a.m. until 10-30 a.m.

Or 1-30 a.m. until 3 p.m.
Your child may attend one of these sessions on a weekly basis. Please contact the school
office on 6394 4700, to book the session of your choice. Both sessions are held in the

Kindergarten rooms and are facilitated by Mrs Shanley Freeman.

Participation in these sessions assists children become comfortable and
confident with the school setting and helps them transition well into Kindergarten.

Fridays- 21.2,28.2,6.3,13.3,20.3,27.3,3.4
No pre-kinder on 10.3 due to Good Friday




